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At the national level, the Ministry of Finance, Government of 
India presents the Economic Survey in both houses of the 
Parliament every year, just before the Union Budget. It is the 
ministry's view on the annual economic development of the 
country. The Annual document on Economic Survey reviews the 
developments in the Indian economy over the previous 12 
months, summarizes the performance on major development 
programs and highlights the policy initiatives of the 
government. 

The Government of Andhra Pradesh also publishes 'Socio- 
Economic Survey' report every year and places it in both Houses 
of the State Legislature along with the budget documents. The 
report is a unique volume that captures the socio-economic 
changes took place in the state since the beginning of the 
financial year. The report presents the growth performance of 
the state economy by capturing the progress under key macro-
economic aggregates and also the physical outcomes because 
of implementation of various programmes / schemes of the 
government including Navaratnalu.. 

The Socio Economic Survey 2022-23 is an outcome of the 
collective effort of all the stakeholders including the 
government departments, consultations made with experts 
from research bodies and interested readers who have offered 
their valuable advice.

Vijay Kumar G Srkr, IAS

Secretary to Govt.,
Planning Department, Govt. of AP
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